
Oc tôlier 25th, 1927.

J. Merle Davis, Esq,,
General Secretary,
Institute of Pacific Relations, 
129 East 52nd Street,
Dew York City.

My dear Mr. Davis:-

... ^et ne acknowledge your letterwritten from Chicago on the 20th of October.

1 I am enclosing herewith twoletters, which I think will be useful. One is to
t ^tuart ~ a Canadian, protegee of

~ ^ ‘ orthcliffe, and at one time Managing Director 
of ,jrif London Times. Dir Campbell has a large 
acquaintance in London, and I think is In a position 
to put you in touch with people whose views would 
e helpful. Of course, you have in London, Lionel 
urtis, who will doubtless give you all necessary 
introductions. I do not know Dir Campbell’s 
adaress, but inquiry at the Office of the Canadian 
nigh Commissioner will bring the information.

The second letter is to General 
The General happens to be in 

now and I have told him something about the Institute of Pacific Relations, 
man who had interests in Canada and who was living 
here before the

Brutinel in Paris. 
Montreal

He is a French-
He served throughout with thewar.

v____________.___________________________________________


